Reed 5-9-94

Rebecca I. Prentice-Hahn 3508 S. Richfield St. Aurora, Colo. 80013

May 3,1994

Chief Wilma Mankiller Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Talequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

I am writing in response to our conversation during your recent book signing trip to Denver. I am interested in applying for the head of staff position you menioned during your presentation. I understand that you may not be filling the position at this time because of the pending treaty cases now in litigation. If that is the case, possibly my qualifications could be of use to the Cherokee Nation in other areas.

Currently, I am employed by US WEST as a testing technician. I have tried to maintain a duel career over the years by staying involved in the Indian community. I have had some success towards empowerment and other issues facing the urban Indian cultures. I am feeling a need to dedicate more of my efforts to my own nation. I am an enrolled member of the Cherokee and Creek Nations. I can provide enrollment information upon request.

I am very interested in a position with the Cherokee Nation and I am of course willing to relocate to Oklahoma. I am eager to discuss the head of staff position with you at your earliest convenience. I can be reached at 303-693-4965 to arrange an interview.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Rebecca I. Prentice-Hahn

Endosure